
Dear families 

Welcome to this final edition of our Newsletter for the end of the summer term. 

It’s been a really busy end to the term and school year. Well done to all the pupils 
for all their hard work throughout the year. Thank you to all the staff who have 
worked so hard to support the pupils – I hope you all have a well-deserved holiday. 
Our Y6 pupils have done really well with their SATs results and we are so proud of 
them. 

Leavers’ Lunch - Thursday 
After speaking to some of the Y6 pupils, we were able to ask the kitchen to cook the 
Y6 pupils’ favourite lunch of Chicken and Sweetcorn Pie followed by a Chocolate 
Cornflake Cake! It was a very popular lunch choice.  

Y6 Leavers’ BBQ 

We were able to hold our Y6 Leavers’ BBQ. It was lovely to get together as a year 
group to say goodbye to the Y6 pupils who have done the school proud! We shall miss 
you all but know you will all be really successful. Thank you to all the staff who 
helped organise this. 

Thank you 
I would like to thank you all for your support during this year. We value the support 
you give to your children and know that with your help, and the skills of the teaching 
and support staff the children have been able to learn, grow and develop skills which 
will help them in their journey to the new school year, be it here at William Austin, 
or for the Y6 pupils at their new high schools.    

Goodbye 
We are saying goodbye to Mr Bradbury who is moving abroad, and Mrs Zaidi who is 
moving to London. I would like to thank them for their hard work and dedication to 
our pupils, staff and school. We all wish you the very best for the future. 

Enjoy the summer holiday, take care and we look forward to welcoming all the pupils 
back on Monday 4th September.   

Mrs Adams 
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Attendance 
The class with the highest  

attendance is:  
 Mars 96% 

 

 

 

23.3.2023- FAB Science workshops- Year 3 

28.3 2023- NSPCC workshops- Year 5 

29.3.2023- FAB Science workshops-Year 6 

27.1.2023- Discovery Centre-School Linking- Jupiter class 

 Author of the Month—Dav Pilkey 
Author and illustrator Dav Pilkey started writing the Captain Under-
pants stories while he was still at school. Since then, Dav has written 
and illustrated a number of bestselling and award-winning children’s 
books, including the Caldecott Honour book The Paperboy.  

Cool Website  
 

Looking for some things to try during the summer holidays? Here’s a few 
sites to try out. You could: Create your own mosaic online, try out some 
science experiments with ideas from Terrific Scientific, or build on your 
coding skills with Scratch by trying out some of their tutorials. Of course, 
you can also check out the newsletter archive for more links to fun web-
sites. 

 

 

Dear Families, 
We have enjoyed supporting and working with all our families this year, thank you for supporting us. Good luck to our Y6 families please do pop back and say ‘HELLO’  
or should you wish to attend any of our adult learning sessions you would be very welcome, just give us a call. 
Pre-Loved Uniform 

Should you wish to donate any of your pre-loved uniform please bring to the Family Centre. School uniform is very expensive especially if you have several children. We 
would like to be able to support parents who may be struggling.  

May we wish all our families a happy and safe holiday look forward to seeing you all on Monday 4th September with your children wearing normal uniform. 
Brighton Seaside Trip on Friday 28th July  
All places have now been taken, thanks to all families for supporting. We look forward to seeing you all on Friday 28th July @ 7:45am latest Austin Road entrance. 
Holidays Clubs—Places still left 
Monday £4 Crafts  
Tuesday £3  Football session 10:00am—2:00pm please supply your child with a packed lunch. 
Wednesday £4 Art & Craft  
Thursday £3 Movie Epic Tales, small heroes big adventures   
Monday, Wednesday and Thursday sessions are 9:30am—11:30am & 12:00pm—2:00pm 

Emergency Numbers 
Food Bank  - email advisors@lutonfoodbank.org.uk   01582 725838 

Homelessness  -  01582 510371, out of hours 0300 790 0342   
Luton All Women's Centre  -  email support@lawc.org.uk, 01582  416783 

 

FAMILY CENTRE NEWS 

Follow us on Twitter - @WilliamAustinJS 

21st July 2023 

Please keep up to date with your dinner money  

£2.50 per day & £12.50 per week. 
24.7.2023- Start of summer holidays 

1.9.2023- Training day 

4.9.2023- Children return to school 

https://www.theedkins.co.uk/jo/mosaic/mkmosaic.htm
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/terrific-scientific
https://scratch.mit.edu/
https://scratch.mit.edu/ideas


Take a look at this week’s  

 

Year 3 

What an amazing year we have had in Year 3. This week in English, the children have been writing about their memories and read-
ing their writing has shown just how much they have enjoyed Year 3. We have travelled back to the Stone Age, battled as Ro-
mans, taken a tour around Italy and been visited by dinosaurs. The adults in Year 3 are very proud of the way the children have 
tackled each new challenge with enthusiasm and determination. We would like to thank the children for their hard work and en-
thusiasm for learning this year and we wish them all well in Year 4. We would also like to thank all the parents for all the support 
they have given us this year. Have a restful summer. 

Miss Thingsaker and the Year 3 team 

             

         Year 4 

It has been an incredible year in Year 4 this year! The teachers and my myself are very proud of our classes. They’ve worked 
really hard, shown their creative flair and have all matured too. We have shared many great memories together: this term we 
went on a Geography walk of the local area and we really delved into the different types of housing and geographical features. A 
nice walk to end the year on a good note. I want to take this time to thank you all for all your support with the school and contin-
uing to support your children with everything. We wish everyone a restful summer and all the best to the children in Year 5.   

Mr Patel and the Year 4 team  

Year 5 

As the school year ends, Year 5 have been reflecting on their learning and all the skills they’ve built upon throughout the year. 
The children thoroughly enjoyed the camping experience and learnt some valuable team building skills, they worked together in 
the willow garden and as well as our English, maths and science learning, they developed their learning styles, forged friendships 
and grew in confidence. We are incredibly proud of their achievements and know that they will continue to show resilience and 
perseverance in Year 6.  We wish them the very best of luck. 

Mrs Hussain and the Year 5 Team 

 

         Year 6 

What an eventful year it has been! Year 6 teachers are very proud of their classes. They’ve shown resilience, diligence and kind-
ness throughout the year. Their hard work is reflected in their excellent SATs results. We’ve shared many memorable experi-
ences together and I’m sure children will remember our fun Wicksteed Park trip last week. Lots of brave children went on the 
rollercoaster and log flume. We hope children enjoyed the Year 6 Leavers’ barbecue where there was a mixture of food, music 
and sport. We know William Austin children will go on to be very successful and we wish them all the best as they continue their 
journeys at their new high schools.   

Mr Gilligan and the Year 6 team.  
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#rebuildthelibrary

nationalbooktokens.com/schools

WIN £1,000
HELP US

FOR OUR LIBRARY!

In association with scan me

Help us rebuild our library and encourage 

reading for pleasure – nominate us today to 

win £1,000 of National Book Tokens plus a 

£500 grant to improve our library space.  

If yours is one of the five winning 

entries, you’ll win a £100 National 

Book Token to spend in your 

favourite bookshop!


